

Indian Creek News

FEBRUARY 1991

NEW NEIGHBORS

Chuck and Kathy Smalley moved into the ranch home at Box 240 Candle Ridge Road. Chuck is retired from the Normal Fire Department and works at the I.S.U. Golf Course. Kathy is a counselor at Parkside Jr. High. They already know some neighbors - Boucks, Bittners, Eides, Dungeys, and Reeves. They enjoy golfing and snowmobiling.

ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING

Plan now to attend the Annual Homeowners Meeting scheduled for Monday, March 18th at 7:00 P.M. at the Towarda Community Building. We plan to have speakers from the Greater Towarda Area Committee and the Towarda Fire & Rescue Squad. A vote will be taken for one position of the Homeowners Board. Call Larry Meyer as soon as possible to volunteer. A final will be sent to all residents prior to the meeting.

WATER HYDRANT FLUSHING

Water hydrants will now be flushed every other month on the first Tuesday from 10:00 to Noon beginning in March. Mark your calendars for March, May, July, September, and November.

LOT INFORMATION

Champion Development has only 14 lots remaining to be sold. If you know of anyone interested in moving to Indian Creek, please have them give me a call at 728-2990.

NEWSLETTER SUGGESTIONS

I hope everyone is enjoying this newsletter and the Better Homes and Gardens Home Front. Any suggestions for future newsletter topics would be appreciated. If I ever miss recognizing someone in the newsletter, please give me a call and I'll be happy to print a correction.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS